November 16, 2022
Dear Parents/Guardians,

I'am so happy to anncunce that we have selected our wonderful Kindergarten students to participate of
our Holiday Concert. This event will be on Thursday, December 7, 2023 at 6:00 p.m. in our school gym.

QOur performers will report to their homeroom teachers at 5:30 p.m. to walk them and
accommodate them on stage and get ready for our event.

Dress Code:
Kmdergﬁr'i'&ris attire will be black pants or skirt, white shirt and dress shoes. Students can wear a
holiday color tie, bow tie, scarves and hat or headpiece.

Please downioad the app REMIND and use class code @k1jingle songs, letters and communication will
be available to you there!

Should you have any questions or concerns, do not hesitate to email me.

Thank you,

Mrs. Cheryl Brown & Mrs. Jeannyvett Colén e AT o
Emerald Heights Elementary School H&?'Ry Hd@a\ys
ieannyvettc@ckschools.org o '
REMIND @k1jingle

Please cut and return this bottom portion to your child’s homeroom teacher.

}( .......

StudentName o diain -

Homeroom Teacher:

Yes, | give permission for my child to participate in the Holiday Program.

No, my child will not be able to participate in the Holiday Program.

Yes, | would like to be a volunteer for the Holiday Program.

Parent Name: Parent Signature;

Phone Number:




